
Communication From School

Student Name

Homeroom/DivisionGrade

The District and/or school would like to send newsletters and notices to parents by phone, email or other 
electronic message formats about events and activities at your child’s school. The messages may include 
announcements about early dismissal or activities such as cultural days, fundraising events, photo days or 
extra-curricular activities. 

Canada’s Anti-Spam Legislation imposes limits on the extent to which organizations can send electronic 
messages (such as emails or text messages) to individuals for commercial purposes (these messages are 
referred to as “commercial electronic messages”).

Most of the emails or electronic messages that you receive from your child’s school are not commercial 
in nature.  Rather they relate to the provision of educational services to your child and therefore do not 
fall within the scope of CASL. However, from time to time, some of the content of our newsletters or other 
communications may contain commercial offers or promotional materials.

In the event that any of our communications are or could be considered commercial in nature, we are asking 
for your consent to send them to you.   

Parent/Guardian Consent

First Name Last Name

SignatureDate

I GIVE CONSENT for the District and/or school to send commercial electronic messages to me, 
including concerning events and activities at my child’s school. (I understand that I may withdraw this consent 
at any time by contacting the school or clicking the unsubscribe mechanism in the commercial electronic 
message).

I DO NOT give the District and/or school permission to send commercial electronic messages to me. 
I understand that I will continue to receive electronic communications that relate to the provision of educational 
services to my child.
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